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Ottava, December 11, 1916.

The Department is in receipt of a very favour

able report from Mr. Agent McAllan on the garden which

you conaucted last summer in connection with the

Laxe school.

The Departuent is glad to learn that you were

so successful in this work and also that, as a result of

your efforts, the Indian* are taking more interest in

gardening.

our obedient servant,

& Mr. Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.
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